
 

 
 
 
 
1 December 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
Holly Walk Pedestrian Gate 
 
This letter is to inform you that from Monday 4 December our pedestrian gate at the 
juncture of Holly Walk and our upper school site will only be accessible in the morning up 
until 9am and from 3.20pm in the afternoon. 
 
During the school day this gate will remain locked until any further notice.  
 
Post 16 students and visitors to the school will enter via our top gate entrance off Church 
Lane.  
 
We understand that this might make visiting the school a little more difficult for parents and 
carers. However we appreciate your support as we continue to review ways to make our 
school sites safer, alongside encouraging our students to be responsible and respectful of 
the expectations of our school and their personal safety.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs H O’Brien 
Deputy Headteacher 


